
CONGRATULATIONS!

PittMed Professionalism Accolade

“I had e-mailed Amber to help her find a replacement for my 
Period 1 course and although there was initially a 
miscommunication, she took the time to explain the process and 
ease my anxieties. She even offered to meet with me to better go 
over their next steps. I know that the office is very busy at the 
moment, but it was so refreshing to receive a compassionate and 
detailed response about the rescheduling process in regards to a 
Board study elective.”

-- submitted by UPSOM student
Spring 2021
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School Registrar
Office of Student Affairs

http://www.omed.pitt.edu/PAIR

	Slide Number 1

